
 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
Optum Maryland Provider Alerts and Updates 

November 17, 2021 

Please see below for provider alerts, training opportunities, and important news and 
reminders from Optum and the Maryland Department of Health (MDH). 

Provider Alerts 

Provider Alerts are posted to Maryland.optum.com on a regular basis and delivered to 
your mailbox twice weekly. Below are the provider alerts that have been posted from 
November 11 to November 17. 
 
Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 

• 11.17.21: Update on Recoupment Sequence for Providers 
• 11.17.21: ARPA PBHS Rate Increase 
• 11.17.21: Thanksgiving Holiday Office Closure and Payments 
• 11.17.21: Incedo Provider Portal: Remaining Units Functionality  

Provider Training 

There are no training events coming up in the next week. Recorded training sessions 
and other training materials can be found on the Optum Maryland website, here.  
 
Information regarding BHA trainings and webinars can be found on the BHA website, 
here.  
 
News and Reminders 

• Providers should ensure their information is up-to-date in MMIS. In particular, 
please check that contact name, telephone number and email address are 
correct to allow for important outreach 

• Providers should outreach/continue to work with the Optum Reconciliation 
Managers. To connect with a reconciliation manager, please contact 
maryland.provpymt@optum.com  

• Providers are reminded to retrieve/use client-level COVID-19 vaccine status data 
from the IPP in your vaccination outreach efforts. Training materials can be found 
here 

https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90faf73b36d8549a5b64eca3dfa632c30aa70c8c391c4c43426025feacbc0d079d3850809bc8c2144a976af5e7afab6d4cbe6
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90faf7a384f3efb936107ef039ec81efc037fa496869e8f8c51937f23889faa4c90170e6db2822cff520d35fe863dff912d46
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90faf5db835074c4df29c21b01012b0955f1414579071eec8044107fb400df12eb9682dec064cc0a9716946e0ec54656d6dda
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90faf9ce68bcdf71f0737494cf130cf9fa3f47185c1df543d5c7af923798dd4b593903d07a3efe176d0bfa5db720df14c2835
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90faf61d1bf348a303dcafa621a74ef08362664c777a911e4e1cf178404167225e228a91ac31209863880d1190d49d652953e
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90fafdf13ed7861acc40d33e2c3fa3ca38cf89a712f6b28cce8c6691d151d48572037bbabc238ddf5767b4afc28ea85421312
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90faf7e727964a13f724b67275b7f2f33c16466cf1524d9bc7d5392606fb65d816e074f2e3d6d6cd29ebc7a7635757bc06e49
mailto:maryland.provpymt@optum.com?subject=
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90fafe1af48735a39a181c326ed6bb663bc14ad98519c8f8331105378e8661b2b6a7cb46676e202816d44179db17fa2702127


• Providers are reminded to ensure that MCO ROI forms are signed and up-to-date 
and submitted to the Incedo Provider Portal.  

The next Bulletin will be sent on Wednesday, November 24. 

Thank you, 
 
Optum Maryland Team 

https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=7e0f0d5ccad90faf8051851ecaa470228ba75161d467f27566a8aa459a204a5011a963c81139f43aa69a84d26e75940513365044d5036a81

